The coronavirus and your appointment with the Youth Healthcare department of the Municipal Health Service 

Dear parent, carer,
You and your child have an appointment with the Youth Healthcare department of the Municipal Health Service soon.  Because of the coronavirus, we are forced to take measures. We would like to tell you about them. 
Before the appointment
· Your child can bring one person to accompany him, but no brothers, sisters or others.
· We will provide extra hygiene on site and we will ask you to wash your hands or disinfect them when you arrive.
· Keep a distance of at least 1.5 metres from others.

During the appointment
· You are asked to open up the vaccination list and put it on the desk of the doctor or the nurse.
· You do not have to give the growth book to the assistant. She will write down the details about weight, height and the new appointment on a separate sheet. You can then copy these details to the growth book yourself.
· When necessary, our professionals will come within 1.5 metres of your child (for a vaccination or a physical examination, for instance).
· In our waiting areas and during contact within 1.5 m, we will ask you to wear a face mask, just like our employees.
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When to cancel the appointment
· If your child suffers from health issues such as a nose cold, coughing, a sore throat or a fever, please call to cancel the appointment. You can come back once your child has not had any complaints for 24 hours.
· If you or someone else in your family has health issues, please ask someone else without issues to come along.
· If one person in your family suffers from cold symptoms and a fever (38 degrees or more) and/or tightness of the chest, we cannot see you and we will ask you to cancel the appointment. 

Questions or concerns about your child?

If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s upbringing, development, health and care, please contact us on 088 119 1111 (Youth Healthcare Team). We are happy to help. 

Kind regards, 
Youth Healthcare Team
